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Deductable Gift Recipient status 
 

• As part of the 2020-21 Budget, the Government announced it 

would no longer proceed with specifically listing China Matters 

Limited as a Deductable Gift Recipient (DGR) from 1 July 2019 to 

30 June 2024. 

 

o As is usual practice, PM&C worked with the Treasury to 

provide advice to the Government as part of the budget 

process each year. 

 

o  

. 
 

• Further questions on the Budget process can be referred to the 

Treasury. 
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